
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Landfill Compactor 
From: Gary Smith, Fleet Director Meeting Date: November 21, 2016 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date: 
Advertised By: 

November 7, 2016 
Purchasing 

Attachments: 
 
 
 

Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The Landfill has a 2010 CMI/Terex 550 landfill compactor that was purchased from Onslow County that is in 
need of replacement.  Using a piggyback purchase from Macon County, NC a CMI Model TM11 from CMI 
Roadbuilding is being recommended for City Council approval. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The Landfill purchased a 2010 CMI/Terex 550 from Onslow County in 2014 for $15,000. The compactor has 
worked well, but needs to be replaced.  The Kersey Valley Landfill currently has five Terex compactors (three 
active, two spares) and have been very pleased with the compaction and service from these machines.  Operator 
training requirements are minimized since they are using a similar type of equipment.  Also, maintenance 
contracts can be done with one company versus multiple companies which makes the entire process for getting 
parts and service easier and more economical.  We plan to retain the old compactor for parts due to low resale 
value.    
  
The price of $718,100 includes the compactor, 5 year/10,000 hour extended warranty, and maintenance 
software.  Estimated delivery is 240-360 days.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in FY 2016-17 annual budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing the CMI Model TM11 Trashmaster from CMI 
Roadbuilding, Inc. 
 

    




